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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Next week is Science Super 

Learning Week! Children 

are welcome to come in 

dressed up as something 

science related on Monday 

15th October. 

 

Please remember to sign 

your child’s reading record. 

 

Please send back your 

Viking workshop and 

Bikeability permission slips 

as soon as possible please. 

 
Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

Common homophones  

 

This week’s maths homework: 

Weekly skills check to revise. 

In English we will be... 

Applying everything we have learned to retell the ‘Day 

of the Dead’ story. 

In maths we will be... 

Using the bar model to solve multi-step addition and 

subtraction problems. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

Rights Respecting homework: Choose a right – why is it important to 
you? 

 

English & Maths 

el asiento seat 

el cinturón de seguridad seatbelt 

la puerta airport gate 


